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Concerns


Children are encouraged to let staff know if they have any problems in school so we can swiftly deal with issues. Please reiterate this message to your children


Currently, it is best to contact staff by telephoning the office and leaving a message. Due to teaching commitments, staff may not be able to contact you until after the school day has ended


If your child has problems with homework, please write a note to the teacher and they will explain it to them


If problems occur at home which could affect your child, please let school know. This helps us understand any changes in attitude/behaviour





Homework


To try and limit the amount of paper being passed between school and home, homework will be set online every Friday. It should be completed by the following Wednesday


Maths homework will be set on mymaths.co.uk and literacy homework on spag.com


Children have been given their passwords for the websites and encouraged to keep them in a safe place. Please let us know if your child has lost their password


Once children log in, their task should be available. Please let us know if there are any issues with your child accessing homework online


Times Tables Rockstars should be used on a regular basis to support the recall of multiplication and division facts. It is a fun game that the children enjoy playing!


Daily reading is an important part of the homework routine. Please ensure your child brings their reading book everyday as they may be asked to read with an adult. We work as hard as we can to ensure an adult hears all children read once a week

















Welcome to Y4!


This information booklet is designed to give you some useful information about life in Y4. Due to the current corona virus pandemic, some routines and systems in school have changed so we hope you will find the information helpful but if you have any queries, please get in touch with Mrs Wilson or Mrs Lawson. 





General Reminders


Children can arrive at school from 8:40am but should be in school by 8:55am 


Y4 are to be collected from the yard at 3:00pm 


Absence must be reported to the office on the first day


School uniform consists of a red sweatshirt/cardigan, white polo shirt, grey trousers/skirt and black shoes 


PE Kit consists of a white t-shirt and black shorts/joggers and trainers or plimsols. PE is currently on a Monday and children should come to school in their PE kit. 


It is helpful if uniform and PE Kit have names on the label to help identify any lost property


For health and safety reasons we operate a “No Jewellery Policy”. This includes stud earrings. Children are allowed to wear a watch


Long hair must be tied back �


How to support your child in Y4


If possible, read with your child every day. Little and often is better than trying to read a whole book in one go!


Share a variety of books together and ask children questions about what they are reading to see how much they understand 


Help with spellings and tables. By end of Y4 children should know all their tables up to 12x12. A new national times table test will take place in June this year so it is important children can rapidly recall all times table and division facts  


Have a quiet place where your child can do homework without distractions


Encourage children to complete their homework. This reinforces learning from that week 











